
High School 
Open House & Orientation 

2017-2018  

Monday, August 28, 2017 
12:00pm-3:00pm 

 
All new students in Grades 9-12 are invited to our High School Orientation 
on Monday, August 28 from 12-3pm. All new students, including new 
incoming 9th grade students, transfer students, Post Graduate students and 
International students are encouraged to attend. The High School 
Orientation will begin at 12:00pm at the BCA High School location. Please 
enter through the front doors on Main Street.  

 
The Orientation will provide students with an opportunity to meet and greet 
their teachers and future classmates. We will tour the school building and 
make sure that students know how to find their classrooms, the bathrooms, 
and their lockers. Students will get schedules and will move through a typical 
day to practice finding their classrooms. We will also tour community spaces, 
go over school procedures, and get a sense of student life and extracurricular 
activities at BCA. The Orientation will conclude with an ice cream social from 
from 2:30-3pm; pick up will be directly after the ice cream social. 

 
Parents please note: Parents are invited to join the High School Orientation 
for a tour of the building and Q&A time at 2:30pm. Parents who are not able to 
join this tour but would like to arrange for a tour of the high school are 
encouraged to reply to email Ms. Thurston at 
cheryl.thurston@bradfordchristianacademy to set up an alternate time. 
 
Parents not attending the Parent Tour at 2:30pm may arrange for pick up of 
students at 3pm at the Main Entrance of the high school. We look forward to 
greeting our new high school members on Monday, August 28th at 12:00pm.  


